
We have one property in the city of Portland and this moratorium has hurt us financially.  We find it very unfair that we have to 
continue paying taxes and giving free housing to people when the government has done little to help us.  The landlord 
compensation fund was closed by the time we tried to get any compensation and we are losing money fast.   We support the tax bill 
that would give tax credits to landlords who have lost money due to this moratorium.


